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Theresa M. Monaco Chair
Senior Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, UH System
Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, UH

April 23, 2010

Arthur Weglein

Coilege of Natural Sciences & Mathematics
University of Houston

Houston, Texas 77204

Dear Professor Weglein:

As you know, the Cullen family has long been linked with excellence at the University of
Houston. We are proud to have the Cullen name associated with chairs and professorships,
student scholarships and facilities across our University.

I am pleased to tell you that the Chair that you currently hold will now be named the Hugh Roy
and Lillie Cranz Cullen Distinguished University Chair, effective immediately. You are part
of a select group of UH faculty who bear the Cullen name in recognition of your scholarly
accomplishments. I offer my personal congratulations on this occasion. You and your
colleagues bring great honor to the University of Houston.

In recognition of your inclusion in this group of outstanding scholars, your stipend will be
adjusted to the equivalent of the payout on a $1,000,000 endowed chair.

Sincerely,
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